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Even though it is 2020, it is 

still Christmas time in the 

two’s room. We learned that 

the angel told Mary that she 

would have a baby named 

Jesus. We are learning all 

about the baby Jesus being 

born in a stable and lying in 

the hay.  

 

Every family will soon get a  

                                                   copy of the Christmas  

      program. What a precious way to hear the  

      Christmas story.  

 

Zion ECEC is collecting new mittens, gloves, 

hats and scarves in all sizes. These items will be 

donated to the People’s Resource Center who 

will use them in a winter clothing drive for 

needy families.  

 

 

 

Enjoy this very 

special season. 

May you feel the 

peace of the baby 

Jesus! 


